Notice to Fishermen (June 5, 2015)
It has come to our attention that American Cruise Lines passenger ships will no longer be docking at the Hodgdon Yacht facility in Mill Cove formerly known as Wotton’s Wharf.  Instead, they will be anchoring in the area inside Tumbler Island between McKown Point and the outer mooring field.  Passengers will be shuttled back and forth from there.  Although the cruise line company does its very best to avoid fishing gear, this notice is to inform local fishermen setting gear in that area of the potential risk.
Nick Upham

Harbor Master, Boothbay Harbor

